
SONICS SHOUTOUT 2024 WEEK 2 

Interested in sponsoring? 
Our program is always welcoming new sponsors! If you think this is something your   

organization would consider, contact us at sponsorship@allendalerobotics.com or scan 

the QR code for more details. 

Design Team 
Our design team has been busy 

working on the question, “How 

do we  pick up notes, and how 

do we use them once we have 

them?” In other words, they have 

been working on an intake and 

shooter design so we have the 

ability to score and move up the 

leader board! 
  

Build/Fabrication Team 
The build team has been busy     

building and testing intakes and 

shooters so we will be ready  for 

competition season. They have 

tested intakes that can pick up 

notes from under the bumper. 

The shooters that we have been    

testing will be able to place notes 

into the amp and shoot into the 

speaker! 

 

 Programming team 

Our  programming team has 

been busy working on the    

chassis bot so we have a 

drivetrain to write code for and 

load that code onto the final     

robot once it’s built.  

Sponsor Shoutout 
We are happy to recognize one of our sponsors, 

Mission Automation and Design, who kindly   

decided to sponsor our team for this season.  

So, from all of us at Allendale Robotics, thank 

you! Be sure to keep checking your inboxes for 

our weekly updates!  

Back At It 

After almost a week of cancelled meetings 

due to inclement weather, our team is back 

with more motivation and energy than ever! 

With renewed creativity, our prototyping 

groups are excited to turn their ideas into    

reality very soon! 



THANK YOU SPONSORS FOR YOUR SUPPORT 


